

January 25, 2021

Carlos Peralta Project Manager Cambridge Redevelopment Authority 255 Main Street, 8th Floor Cambridge, MA 02142

Dear Carlo,

On behalf of the entire East End House community we would like to thank you for the recent and generous COVID-19 Safety Support Grant from the Cambridge Redevelopment Authority. This grant will provide funding for essential items to help maintain and ensure a safe environment for all program participants and staff, and allow us to continue to maintain the Minimum Health and Safety Guidelines of the Massachusetts Department of Early Education and Care. We are deeply grateful for this support!

East End House has served the residents of Cambridge and surrounding communities for 145 years, providing a wide range of programs and services to a diverse population to strengthen family and community. With your help, we will continue to improve upon existing programs and launch new programs that reflect the needs of our ever-evolving community.

Warm Regards,

Michael J. Delia

President and Chief Executive Officer